
Athletic Update: 

Week 14 / 11-10-22 

Hello, 

 

Winter Sports season is here. Next week the basketball teams and girls Wrestling will be busy. Cross Country 
will be competing in their DIV 3 Central Section Championship.  

 

I have attached the Boys/Girls Basketball and Girls Wrestling Rosters to this email. Please use these Rosters if 
you need to know if a Student is telling you the truth when they are released. I will send the other rosters 
next week. 

 

I would also like to take this moment to Thank all the Ladies in the main Administration building/Business 
Office for their extraordinary support for Athletics. We appreciate you! 

 

To all my fellow Veterans, enjoy your day, you earned it and some! 

 

Last but not least, a huge Congratulations to Mrs./Mr. Lambert for their new beautiful baby girl "Audrey 
Grace." Picture below. Mommy and Baby are doing well.  


